
*From:* Ginger Pollack [mailto:Ginger.Pollack@ventura.org]  
*Sent:* Monday, April 09, 2007 3:56 PM  
*To:* Energy Technology Engineering Center; Anne.Wickham@emcbc.doe.gov  
*Subject:* Letter from Ventura County Supervisor Linda Parks  
 
Good afternoon,  
 
Attached, please find a letter to Thomas Johnson, ETEC Project Manager, from Ventura 
County Supervisor Linda Parks commenting on the Building 4024 Decontamination and 
Decommissioning Engineering Evaluation /Cost Analysis (EE/CA) document.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our office should you have any questions.  
Thank you,  
 
Ginger Pollack  
Senior Executive Assistant  
Ventura County Supervisor Linda Parks  
805-373-2564 
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